
 

 

BLOUBERG MUNICIPALITY 

            ERRATUM 

Erratum to advert, which was placed on Blouberg Local Municipality’s website and e-tender on the 14 November 2019. 

Kindly note the the following changes: 

The CIDB Grading was incorrectly captured as 2GB or higher instead of 3GB or higher as per Adjustments to the 

Tender Value Ranges in terms of the Construction Industry Development Regulations,2004 (as amended). 

 The required CIDB grading for this project is 3GB or Higher. 

We would like to apologise for any inconvenience that might have been caused in this regard. 

Enquiries regarding to SCM matters contact Mr Makobela MM on 015 505 7100 

For Technical queries please call Mrs Rabumbulu MH at 015 505 7100 

 

Approved by: 

 

_____________________ 

Machaba MJ 

Municipal Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


